
 

 
    

 

Notice of virtual Public Information Centre 

Yonge-Steeles Corridor Collector Roads Environmental Assessment  

OCTOBER 2024 

 
Dear resident/business owner, 
 
The City of Vaughan is undertaking a Municipal Class Environmental Assessment Study to complete the 
planning and preliminary design of the extensions of Royal Palm Drive, from Hilda Avenue to Yonge Street, 
and Powell Road, from Pinewood Drive to Steeles Avenue West, as recommended in the Yonge-Steeles 
Corridor Secondary Plan and Vaughan Transportation Plan.  
 
This study is being undertaken in accordance with the planning and design process for Schedule C projects, as 
outlined in the Municipal Engineers Association’s MCEA document (2024), which is approved under the 
Ontario Environmental Assessment Act.  
 

Get involved 
The City values the voice of residents and is dedicated to promoting a dialogue with the community that is 
open, transparent, accessible and inclusive. Consultation with the community is a key component of this study. 
The City will engage and collaborate with stakeholders to learn, educate and discuss ways to improve 
transportation choices to create a more sustainable and transportation-oriented future.  
 
A virtual Public Information Centre (PIC) is being held on Thursday, Nov. 7 from 6:30 p.m. to 8 p.m. to review 
the study background, the evaluation of the alternative design concepts and the preliminary recommended 
design. A presentation will be provided by the study team, followed by a question-and-answer period. To 
register for the PIC, please send an email to Jennifer.Robinson@stantec.com. 
 
If you are unable to attend the live virtual PIC, a recording of the presentation and a comment form will be 
available for your review online at vaughan.ca/YongeSteeles by Thursday, Nov. 14. Feedback will be 
accepted until Friday, Dec. 6. 
 
To join the mailing list and be notified of updates or to share questions or comments, please contact the project 
team: 

 
Hilda Esedebe, P.Eng., Project Manager 
City of Vaughan  
905-832-2281, ext. 8484 
Hilda.Esedebe@vaughan.ca 

Diana Addley, Senior Environmental Planner 
Stantec Consulting Ltd. 
905-415-6401 
Diana.Addley@stantec.com

 

mailto:Jennifer.Robinson@stantec.com
https://www.vaughan.ca/about-city-vaughan/projects-and-initiatives/planning-and-city-building-projects/yonge-steeles-corridor
mailto:Hilda.Esedebe@vaughan.ca
mailto:Diana.Addley@stantec.com


 

 
    

 
Study area 

 

Personal information on this form is collected under the authority of the Municipal Act, 2001 and will be used 
for the purpose of administering the Yonge-Steeles Corridor Collector Roads Environmental Assessment 
Study. Questions about this collection can be directed to the Manager, Transportation Planning and 
Engineering, City of Vaughan, 2141 Major Mackenzie Drive, Vaughan, ON L6A 1T1, 905-832-8585. ext. 8702. 
With the exception of personal information, all comments will become part of the public record. 

This Notice was first issued Oct. 24, 2024. 

 


